Dear Secretary Price,

| am writing to you as a voter and taxpayer urging you to take immediate action to suspend any
further implementation of the 2016 FDA deeming regulations. As a vapor product consumer, |
am extremely concerned that if action is not taken soon, | will lose access to life-saving vapor
products. Certainly, if no action is taken before August of 2018, the products that help me live
smoke-free will be removed from the market almost completely.

If implementation of FDA regulation of vapor products continues without serious and thoughtful
reform, | am certain that my local vapor shop will close. Vapor shops play a vital role both in
providing access to life-saving products and as community spaces where former smokers can
find support. This is a support network that has developed on its own and at no cost to
taxpayers. While losing access to the diverse vapor market will be a blow to public health and
consumer choice, closing the doors on a community support network will ensure that smokers
are left out in the cold.

Thank you for your service and thank you for considering my comments on this issue.

Sincerely,

Name

City, State, ZIP



